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KMHS Update 8/4/2020 

Dear Students and Families,

All our staff at Kariong Mountains High School wish you and your extended families, a 
safe and healthy holiday break.  School will resume with distance learning on the 28th 
April, as we comply with the 90 day self-isolation guidelines set in place by the Premier of 
NSW, Ms Gladys Berejiklian.  It is, therefore, expected that almost all of our students will 
continue to work from home. 

It has been a steep learning curve for everyone and I appreciate the open dialogue we 
continue to have, so that there is a circle of support between the school, parent and 
student, leading to better understanding and outcomes for all involved. 

I will send an HSC update out as soon as I receive this information and will send out a 
communication message at the end of the holidays.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me over the break if you have any queries on the 
kariongmtn-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au account.

Anne Vine 
Principal 




